“The Ipswich School provides the opportunity for all students to reach their maximum potential in a safe and positive
environment allowing them to become responsible life-long learners in an ever-changing world”

ANNOUNCEMENTS
MONDAY
MAY 17, 2021

Today’s Menu: Corndogs or crispito with sour cream, assorted fruits and vegetables and milk
Tomorrow’s Menu:

There will be NO STUDY TABLES in the MS/HS from now until the end of the school year!
Golf today in Huron at 10:00am.
Please remember to return your library items to the library today!

Please make sure all lunch balances are paid in full by the end of the school year. If you have any question please see
Mrs. Gohl

Students may preorder yearbooks in the office for $35-please bring your money before the end of the school year. There
are only a limited amount, so get your order in today!

Last day of school is Tuesday, May 18™ with a 12:00pm dismissal! Lunch will not be served that day!
Middle school track meet Tuesday here at 2:00pm — note the time change!

The NHS Picnic will be held on Wednesday, May 19th, at 6:30 P.M. at Mrs. Wickard's home. The junior NHS members are
treating the senior NHS member to a cookout dinner.

Interested in working at the pool this summer? The city is currently looking for lifeguards. You have to be 15 years old
in order to work there. Applications can be found online at www.ipswich-sd.com/jobs. Starting pay is $12.00

Students interested in working as a dietary aide at the nursing home and are 16 years old? Contact Wendy Knittel at
426-6622 or apply through indeed by searching Next Level. The starting wage is $10.35.



